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Sustainable Development Fund – Financial Summary 

Welsh Government have confirmed the SDF budget for 2021/22 at £100,000. 

14 projects have been approved so far, with £88,000 committed, and one further 
application currently under consideration for £12,000. 

The Committed Funds figure includes the CCS Management Fee of £7,500.55. 

Total Funds available  £100,000 

Committed Funds  £88,000 

Uncommitted Funds  £12,000 

Applications in progress  £12,000 

If the application is approved at the Grants Panel meeting on 28th June, this will fully 
commit the SDF grant scheme budget for 2021/22. 
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